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Out of School Club 

Winter 
As I write this, the first frost of Winter lies on the ground and the temperature has plummeted. Please can 
you ensure that your child(ren) comes to Dolphins suitable attired for the weather – in other words, coat, 
hat and gloves if necessary. 
 

 

New Year Disco 
We are holding our usual ‘New Year’ disco and the date for this is Friday, 3rd February from 7am to 8.30am. 
We have reduced the price of tickets and this will be £3 per child, to include the usual hot dog, drinks and 
sweets. Tickets will be available in the New Year. 

 

Christmas / New Year Arrangements 
 
We are now taking bookings for the Christmas and New Year break….  
 
The Autumn Term finishes on Friday, 16th December 2016, so Dolphins Holiday Club will operate during the 
week before Christmas – Monday, 19th December thru Friday, 23rd December. During this week, our 
normal operating hours (8am to 6pm) will apply with the exception of Friday, 23rd December, when we will 
close at 4pm. 
 
We will then be closed for the period between Christmas and New Year and will open for the last 
remaining day of the school holiday (Tuesday, 3rd January 2017), before Breakfast and After School Clubs 
restart on Wednesday, 4th January 2017. 
 
Prices: £19.00 full session or £11.00 half session. 
 

 

Pinhoe Pre-School and Dolphins 
As we said in the last newsletter, we would keep you informed of any developments with the Pre-School 
setting that affect us at Dolphins. We have been asked to replace some of our furniture and remove others 
as the room is to be used by 2-year olds at Pre-School. Unfortunately, we have also been asked to remove 
almost all of our wall displays, so we can only apologise for not displaying much of your child(ren)’s work. 
However, we will continue to operate normally where possible.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask any member of staff. 
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